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I wish to strongly object to the proposal for a plastics recycling plant to be given approval within the area of the 
Southern Highlands and in particular Moss Vale. My 1st concern is with the area being classified as New South 
Wales water catchment area and that any run off water will make its way directly into the public water system.  
2. I have concerns for the lack of suitable roads within the area to cope with the additional traffic expected. 3.  
pollution overall, this development will have a negative effect right across the Highlands be it Air, Water, Noise, 
Traffic.  

 
 

 




